
Elizabeth Nielsen

From: Mark Bransom
Sent:
To:

Monday, March 18, 2024 1:42 PM
Elizabeth Nielsen; Chelsea Murphy

Subject: KRRC Voluntary Water Quality Testing

Elizabeth, Chelsea -

In response to the County's recent memo reporting the results of water quality tests on the Klamath River, the Renewal
Corporation believes it could be helpful to undertake additional water quality sampling and testing.

The Renewal Corporation proposes to consult with our water quality experts and the County to verify sampling
locations, testing methods, and constituents to analyze, prior to conducting the work. The KRRC will prepare a brief
report of the findings and make that report available to the County and others.

Please let me know if you have any questions at this time. Thank you.

Mark

Mark Bransom
Chief Executive Officer
Klamath River Renewal Corporation
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